
Open Letter from Westmount High School Governing Board regarding the student protest on 
April 17, 2025 
 
 
Dear Westmount High School community,  
 
As parent members of the Westmount High School Governing Board, with our own children 
attending, we are deeply committed to providing a safe, respectful, and nurturing environment 
for all students and staff. Our commitment to the WHS community is personal and unwavering.  
 
We took the concerns raised during the student protest on April 17, 2025, regarding bullying 
and violence very seriously. After extensive discussions with the Administration, we are 
confident in their commitment to resolving these issues quickly and effectively. The 
Administration and Staff have our full support in maintaining a safe and positive school 
environment.  
 
The school's Anti-Bullying/Anti-Violence (AB/AV) plan is comprehensive, reviewed annually, and 
intended to handle incidents with strict confidentiality and care. We are confident that when 
problems arise, they are addressed appropriately, with thorough investigations and solutions 
that prioritize student well-being.  
 
We appreciate the Administration and Staff's efforts and are committed to working with the 
entire WHS community to maintain a safe and respectful school environment.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Parent Members of the Westmount High School Governing Board 
 
 


